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FEMA, CalOES SURVEY STORM DAMAGE THROUGHOUT COUNTY 

 
David Reid, the director of the Santa Cruz County Office of Response, Recovery & 
Resilience, issued the following statement today following a visit by Federal Emergency 
Management Administration (FEMA) Administrator Deanne Criswell, FEMA Region 9 
Administrator Robert Fenton Jr., California Office of Emergency Services Chief Deputy 
Director Lisa Mangat and other state and federal emergency officials.  
 
“We’d like to thank FEMA Administrator Deanna Criswell, CalOES Chief Deputy Lisa 
Mangat, and their teams for visiting to better understand the scope of damage we are 
facing throughout our county. We look forward to working closely with our state and 
federal partners throughout the recovery process.” 

http://www.facebook.com/countyofsantacruz
http://www.twitter.com/sccounty

